Golf Tournament 2025

To: Westwood School Committee
From: Westwood Athletic Alumni Group, Inc - Golf Tournament Committee
Date: January 30, 2025

Dear Members of the Westwood School Committee,

On behalf of the Westwood Athletic Alumni Group, Inc, we are honored to present a donation to
the Westwood High School Athletic Department.

Founded in 2023, our organization is made up of Westwood High School alumni who
understand the vital role athletics play in shaping young individuals. Our mission is to support all
athletic programs at Westwood High School, ensuring that student-athletes across all sports
have access to the resources they need to succeed.

Funds raised through our annual golf tournament help provide essential items such as uniforms,
athletic equipment, audio/visual enhancements, fitness resources, and field netting—benefiting
the entire athletic community at WHS.

Our inaugural tournament in April 2023 was a tremendous success, bringing together over 100
alumni for a day filled with golf, camaraderie, and shared memories. Joined by former and
current coaches, as well as school administrators, it was a true celebration of Westwood’s
athletic legacy. That year, we raised $7,500 for the Westwood High School Athletic Gift Account.

We are thrilled to announce that in our second year, we have increased our fundraising total to
$12,500. We are incredibly grateful for the continued support from our alumni and the broader
community, and we look forward to building on this success at our next event, scheduled for
April 25, 2025.

We appreciate your time in reviewing this donation and kindly ask for its acceptance on behalf of
our organization. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 781-690-5563 or
via email at giff63ump@yahoo.com.

Thank you for your ongoing support of Westwood Athletics.

Sincerely,
Westwood Athletic Alumni Golf Tournament Committee Co-Chairs:
John Buckley ("97)  Joe Vinci (‘98) Alex Jowdy (‘97) Mike Griffin (‘95)

Brett Hetnik (‘15) Morgan Donahue (‘05)



